
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 5/21/2012 11:16:56 AM
To: tim.ohara@barclays.com (tim.ohara@barclays.com)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Douglas,

Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Barclays REC Resolution

Tim,

Paul Douglas forwarded a request from you this morning on the timing of the Barclays REC 
contract with PG&E.

The resolution is scheduled for the August 23 meeting. Your contact going forward will be 
with PG&E’s regulatory affairs office and not with the CPIJC. Contact Meredith Allen at the 
email address above for future updates.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906
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